City of Taylor, North Dakota
June 10, 2019 at 7:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
Council Members present: Daryl Jurgens, Travis Christensen, Ray Fettig and Emory Vaagen. Visitors: Stark County Deputy Chief Ray Kaylor
The minutes of the May 13, 2019 City Council meeting were approved as read. 
Deputy Ray Kaylor talked about dog complaints.
Stark County Development Corporation donated $30,000.00 to the Opera House.
Daryl Jurgens made a potion to join the Stark County Development Corporation, seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
Dakota Community Bank donated $5,000.00 to the Opera House. 
Water meter replacements are almost completed.
The new aerator for the lagoon is installed and working properly. 
Ray Fettig moved to approve the Auditor’s Bond, seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
May financial report was approved as read.
Travis Christensen moved to approve June bills, seconded by Ray Fettig. MC
	
	
	
	

	GENERAL
	8472
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	
	8473
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8474
	Richardton Merchant
	$44.23 

	
	8475
	SW Grain
	$52.42 

	
	8476
	Lisa Aune
	$37.14 

	
	8477
	Cenex
	$34.63 

	
	8478
	MDU
	$88.54 

	
	
	
	

	HIWAY
	 
	 
	 

	
	8478
	MDU
	$254.02 

	
	8473
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8486
	Jurgens Operating
	$250.00 

	
	
	
	

	Opera House
	
	
	

	
	8478
	MDU
	$100.25 

	
	8479
	Jenninges Construction
	$9,500.00 

	
	8480
	JMV Flooring
	$4,903.00 

	
	8481
	Big S Contractin
	$12,814.00 

	
	8482
	Joe's Electric
	$21,231.85 

	
	8485
	Stark County Development
	$100.00 

	
	
	
	

	WATER
	
	
	

	
	8478
	MDU
	$231.40 

	
	8483
	SW Water
	$1,903.72 

	
	8473
	Ross Myran
	$250.00 

	SEWER
	
	
	

	
	8473
	Ross Myran
	$250.00 

	
	8478
	MDU
	$118.53 

	GARBAGE
	 
	 
	 

	[bookmark: _GoBack]
	8484
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,715.00 

	
	
	
	

	Insect Control
	8473
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 



	
	
	


The next meeting date will be Monday July 8, 2019 Ray Fettig moved to adjourn at 8:00 pm seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                               Lisa Aune, Auditor
